
Dwyer High School Updates for the 
Week of 5/26/2025 - Newsletter 
Welcome to the Final Week of the 2024-2025 School Year at Dwyer 

High!  

Hello Dwyer families! Can you believe it? We’re in the home stretch of an amazing 
school year, and summer break is just around the corner! 

This Week is packed with important events and celebrations as we wrap up the 
year and prepare to recharge for next fall. Let’s dive into all the exciting 
highlights! 

 Last Week: Celebrating the Graduating Class of 2025!  

What a fantastic time we had honoring our seniors as they crossed the stage and 
stepped into their bright futures. Congratulations to the Class of 2025! Your hard work 
and dedication have truly paid off. We’re so proud of every one of you and can’t wait to 

see what you accomplish next. Way to go, Panthers!  

 This Week: Memorial Day & Semester Exams  

As we honor Memorial Day, please remember there will be no school on Monday, 
May 26th. 

Then, it’s time for our 2nd Semester Exams from Tuesday, May 27th, through Friday, 
May 30th. 

Here’s the schedule to help you plan: 

• Tuesday, May 27th: 

1st period Exam: 7:35 am – 9:35 am 

3rd period Class: 9:42 am – 11:10 am 

5th period Class: 11:17 am – 12:47 pm 

7th period Class: 12:53 pm – 2:40 pm 



• Wednesday, May 28th: 

2nd period Exam: 7:35 am – 9:35 am 

4th period Exam: 9:42 am – 11:42 am 

• Thursday, May 29th: 

3rd period Exam: 7:35 am – 9:35 am 

5th period Exam: 9:42 am – 11:42 am 

• Friday, May 30th: 

6th period Exam: 7:35 am – 9:35 am 

7th period Exam: 9:42 am – 11:42 am 

Important Notes: 

1. No student is exempt from Semester Exams. 
2. Tuesday, May 27th is a full school day, with dismissal at 2:40 pm. 
3. The early release schedule is Wednesday through Friday. 
4. Students may NOT have early dismissal during exam blocks until the 

scheduled dismissal time of that class, even if they finish early. 

 Summer Break & Looking Ahead  

Summer is the perfect time to relax, recharge, and explore new interests! Please 
encourage your student to keep their minds active with summer reading, online learning 
platforms like Khan Academy, or prep for upcoming tests like the SAT or ACT. Stay 
tuned for information about back-to-school dates and orientation for the 2025-2026 
school year. 

 Things to Remember  

• No school on Monday, May 26th (Memorial Day). 
• Semester exams run Tuesday through Friday—please ensure your student is 

well-rested and ready! 
• Keep an eye on our Instagram and school website for summer updates and fun 

activities. 
• Use #DwyerPanthers2025 to share your summer adventures and stay 

connected! 



 Wrapping Up With Panther Pride!  

Thank you to all our students, families, and staff for making this school year 
unforgettable. Enjoy your well-deserved summer break—rest up, have fun, and get 
ready to return stronger than ever. Remember, once a Panther, always a Panther! Have 

a safe and sunny summer!  
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